
 

PUBLIC COMMENT RESPONSE  
September 26, 2023  

 

Public Comment Response:  
 
Public Comment Preamble: The TARC Board values hearing from its customers, TARC 
employees and public at large. This Board will not respond in this meeting to any comments made 
at this time.  However, TARC will post a response on TARC’s website regarding the comments 
made by the following meeting.  In addition, the TARC Board may assign the feedback or 
comments to be further examined by its subcommittees and, if warranted, further addressed by 
TARC.  

 
Public Comment via Facebook 

 
Steven Peters – The Board heard from Mr. Peters about his concerns regarding the signage on 
lines 10 and 18 on Dixie Highway. As a result of the changes to the bus routes which took effect 
in August, some stops along the 10 and 18 lines have been consolidated or removed. The stop 
at Dixie and Heaton Route 10 is currently an active stop. We did have some issues with the 
visibility of signs along Dixie Highway, but as of September 18th, all stops have been verified by 
Planning Staff to have the correct Route Number clearly identifying the stop. Operators on the 
routes have been notified of these changes. Please let us know if you have any more issues. 
 


